

August Council Meeting
University of Windsor Science Society
Saturday, August 7th, 12-1pm
Location:

Attendance:

Absences:

Item	Description	
1	Call to Order	11 AM
2	Approval of Agenda	YES
3	Approval of Minutes	YES
4	Chair's Business	NO
5	Introductions	
6	Discussion Items 6.1 Welcome Week Planning a) T-Shirt Drive-by b) Lower and Upper Year Social (Jmax) c) Dunk Tank + BBQ + Tie-Dye Packages + Spin the wheel d) Yoga Night e) Craft Night f) Lab Tinder g) Speed Friending h) Escape Room/ Game Night 6.2 PASS Program 6.3 Involvement Fair 6.4 Communications Updates/ Reminders 6.5 Office Hours 6.6 MySci Interview Volunteers	
7	Question Period	
8	New Business	
9	Adjournment	12:42PM

Discussion Items: * If you missed the meeting and would like to help out with any of these events, put your name down* Thank you

6.1 WW Planning

Nellie: We have narrowed down the events, reps can lead as well if you want to you will have help from scisquad volunteers as well, we need volunteers

Nellie: Anuminta did you want to add anything with student orientation centre and the dean with the events?

Anumita: It is up to SciSoc if we want to collaborate with the kits, we can give out kits during shirt drive by but we can talk later

Nellie: We will rent the court at John Max for the social nights

Nellie: We will have give free BBQ food, there will be dunk the dean, spin the wheel, and the lad coat tie dye

Maria: We can use tie dye kit from my house

Anumita: Do have approval from health and safety, if not do we have alternate events?

Nellie: As of right now we have no alternative but we will wait for word from dean

Renee: You can do drive-by with individualized packed food and kits

Nellie: We will have hybrid yoga night for wellness events

Anumita: We were try to plan hybrid event for student success and we had trouble so I just want to make sure these will be approved

Nellie: I think we have a better chance because we are only one faculty

Anumita: We are one of the largest faculty we have over 600 incoming students

Nellie: online events will be lab tinder and speed friending, Renee did you want to lead since you led last time

Renee: Yep no problem

Nellie: We have escape room and game night, Anumita would you like to lead?

Anumita: I can help but I am already working other WW events so I can't lead

A) Tshirt Drive-by	LEAD: Maria	Reps: Monika, Olivia
B) Lower and Upper year Social	LEAD: Cassidy	Reps: Events Committee
C) Friday BBQ etc	LEAD: Mihir/Nellie	Reps: Olivia, Jeffery, Caroline, Nik, Sophia
D) Yoga night:	LEAD: Aiden	Reps: Wellness committee + Events
E) Craft night:	LEAD: Aya	Reps: Wellness Committee
F) Lab tinder:	LEAD: Mihir/Haron?	Reps:
G) Speed Friending:	LEAD: Renee	Reps: Jeffery, Monika
H) Game night/escape room	LEAD:	Reps: Anumita

6.2 PASS

DATE: September 7th

Morning session: 10:00-10:15am Volunteers: Nellie and Mihir

Afternoon session 2:00-2:15pm: Volunteers: Nellie and Nikko

Nellie: PASS is an orientation for incoming students with mock lecture with Dr. Cavallo, I need couple people to talk about SciSoc

6.3 Involvement Fair

DATE: September 8th, 12:00pm Volunteers: Sophia, Monika, Renee

Nellie: Another online event where we talk about what SciSoc is all about, any volunteers?

6.4 Communications Updates/ Reminders

Maria: We are doing a book recommendation we send to students monthly, for first few months communication team will be taking care of it but later I will be sending out forms so you all can recommend some books as well

Maria: We will do promotional waves and add you to a slack channel to remind you when to promote events

Maria: President of OSSA is looking for VP communication, if anyone wants to do it please apply

Maria: Make sure to submit promotional request 2-3 weeks in advance so everyone has enough time

Maria: I posted a form long sleeve shirt order form please fill it out

Maria: Reminder to those who have not send in their pictures to please do so

6.5 Office Hours

-no standard office hours

-constitution meeting

Nellie: As a rep usually you have to hold one office hours a week, last year we have online office hours and no one came so this year we will change it this year, instead of 1 hour in Bb you will do team meetings with committees so the hour will be more useful, students can still reach us through our email

Nikko: We are going to have a do lots of editing to the constitution if we do this, we have to do this by end of Aug.

6.6 MySci

MySci Interview committee: _Nik, Jason, Caroline,

Mihir: MySci has launched, we want to have a subcommittee to help with interviews, let me know if you want to help

Victoria: Are we aloud to apply to Mysci if we are apart of SciSoc

Mihir: Yes

Anumita: If we applied can we volunteer to do interview?

Mihir: No that will be conflict of interest

Jason: I don't have to interview so can I still do it

Mihir: Yes

New Business:

Nellie: Come fall the meetings will be more consistent we will send a doodle for this soon

Nikko: Are you planning to have another meeting before WW

Nellie: Yes probably beginning of Sept or end of Aug